

Neighborhood Association Inc.

PROVIDED BY ED SMOKER

November 13, 2013

The Honorable John P. Seiler Mayor of the City of Fort Lauderdale 100 North Andrews Avenue Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301

Dear Mayor Seiler:

The Beverly Heights Neighborhood Association held our bi-monthly meeting last week. Under new business Mr. Edward Smoker, one of our chairpersons, brought up the subject of re-allocation. Ed passionately recounted his working with the late Richard Mancuso on this project. He told those of us who were not there two years ago, how that effort probably extended Richard's life by two months, and how Richard made him promise not to let their efforts be forgotten. Ed expressed the opinion that Beverly Heights was part of the downtown community and that all the hard work of the past building relationships should not be undone. Having four of our seven board members at the meeting we had a quorum and put the issue to a vote. The vote was witnessed by the other three members of the association in attendance other than the Board members. The issue passed unanimously recommending that we stay in District Four.

Speaking on my own behalf, I feel that Beverly Heights has a good working relationship with yourself, Romney Rogers and many of the City's staff. We look forward to continuing this relationship in the future. Please feel free to forward this letter to all those who you feel appropriate.

Best regards,

Joe Fellmeth President – Beverly Heights Association Inc.

> 1109 Southeast Second Street Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301 USA

Email: pres.beverlyheights@aol.com